Janua to February 2023 Newsletter

Dear friends,

Field Contact | thank God for every support and remembrance of you. Looking back
P.O Box 68-20403 over the years | am thankful for each of you. It is because of your

Mogogosiek, KENYA prayers and support that we are capable of doing what God has called
+254 713 503 905 us to do. Thank you and may the name of the Lord be glorified among
paulsang@mwbm.org the nations. A fresh new year ushers in new opportunities and doors to
open and serve. In the coming months we shall have few projects to
: work on. This year we are planning on starting a church in Maasai
gi:}igiﬂngz;;;f%hurch Iapd. This area is q.uite challengir_wg to reach out to but with God any-
3156 Langley Road thing is possible. Kindly keep us in your prayers.

T s = g=x-As you all know, last year the govern-
Mission Board 253 ' i ment of Kenya approved our school
Macedonia 8 Lifeway Christian Academy to offer
P.O Box 519 : ; junior secondary school. This is a
Braselton, GA 30517 J . T = great opportunity for you and us to
706 654 218 N e vece SR reach out to more people and spread

o A48 § the gospel. As of now, we have 22

Goals ani & 41 students in junior secondary school,

1. Church planting | and we thank our heavenly Father for

2. Christian Schools

that. However, this has come with a
3. Christian Care lot of requirements to sustain and raise the kids to be schooled to
Ministry reach their uttermost potential academically.

(Orphan Ministry)

g

As of the month of January and February we managed to purchase
|

3600 building blocks for the construction of
MM the new learning facilities. Thank you so
much for the prayers and support. We have
WD@ST

started working on the next phase which 3 1
MISSIONS,.. includes the following requirements:

1. A dozen tons of sand costing $550.
2. Gravel 10 tones costing $450.
3. Iron sheets costing $2500.

4. 400 pieces of wood frames costing
$1000.

9. 200 bags of cement costing $1600.
6. Labor cost amounting to $1000.
7. The cost of windows amount to $1000.

We appreciate the contributions for nails and wall bars. As a di-
rective from the government, it requires us to complete this pro-
ject as soon as possible. We humbly request for your support.
May our loving God bless you,

Paul & Rachel Sang




